
 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
MONTHLY REPORT 

                                        December   2019 
 

 
ROADS 

 
 
 

 
 Put out bump signs on our roads where needed 

 Hauled Snow to our snow dump 
 Worked with by- Law department on complaint 

that were submitted 

 PW Helped out at Country Christmas and Sanded 
where needed 

 PW Built and then sent specification on the New 
Plow Truck to serveral dealers and are now in the 
process of reviewing the quotes. PW should have 
info for next meeting 

 Plowing and sanding of all roads through out the 
month and holidays. 

 Completed Guppy Ville road report and sent it in 
for councils viewing 

 Clean up Mine Landing Parking lots a couple times 
before Christmas 

 Ice bladed mine road and some Temagami South 
roads where we could because of pot holes. This 
years sand seems to be different for some reason 
than last years but we are experiencing a lot of 
pot holes this yesar ( we figure it might be the 
amount of salt in the sand but not sure)  

 Cut and Cleared a lot of trees down on Pozniacks, 
Cassels, Mine Road and Kanichee mine roads 

 Removed sign off of Island and also put markers 
out on Municiple waterfront  docks for safety 

 

 
WATER & SEWER 

  

 Pick up Flight  Pump in Sudbury for Temagami 
South Water Plant  

 Waiting for second pump to be repaired at Flight 
in Sudbury  for Temagami North 

 Also installed and hooked up Backwash pump in 
Temagami South 

 3 Furnaces for the Temagami South water plant 
have been back ordered and contractor is sourcing 
out something else for us of equal product. 



 Clear snow from hydrants 
 
 
 

 
EQUIPMENT 

 
 Wash, grease/ maintenance on Equipment 

 Ordered parts for grader, parts are in stock and 
will be installed asap 

 
 

WASTE MANAGEMENT  

 Completed maintenance on  Sisk dump and burnt 
all wood piles in our landfills 

 

BUILDINGS  

 Helped out on quotes for site where 50’ canoe 
might be going, called for quote 

 Inspect train station with By-Law and Building 
inspector for potential new business 

 Checked out Breakers for the municipalitys roof 
drains to make sure the breakers were on, all 
seemed ok at the time. 

 Ordered lights for the Library 
 PW had a very nice Lunch with Council and staff 

for Christmas 

 Did interviews for the Public Works Equipment 
Operator Position and MJ Hoyle was the successful 
candidate for the Public Works Department  

 

 
PARKS & REC 

 
 

 

 We now have 2 bookings  for the arena in January 
for Hockey games and  a Tournament 

 Temiskaming Health Unit paid for Most of the free 
public skating during the holidays 

 PW’s looked after arena through the holidays for 
other staff to be off 

 Repairs to one furnace at x-mas time. 
 
 

 
CAPITAL PROJECTS     

(2019) 
 

 

 Qoutes were received for culverts at Christmas 
time and they were reviewed and then ordered. 
Should be in ASAP they said as everything was in 
stock at main ware house 



 Waiting on reports for Parkwood Lane, it will most 
likely  be on Januarys PW report 
   

 
 

 
 

       
     CEMETERY 
 

 

 Nothing to report  
 
                                           

BUDGET  
(Operations 2019) 

 
 

 


